
‭October 2023‬

‭Dear Families,‬

‭Conferences will be‬‭open house style.‬‭Open House is not individual styling, but allows flexibility‬
‭to meet with the teacher(s) you feel would most benefit your child’s success. All of your child’s‬
‭teachers will be available to meet in‬ ‭room 204.‬‭There is no need to sign-up for a conference,‬
‭just stop by at your convenience to chat!‬

‭Some patience may be required when waiting for a particular teacher to finish another meeting.‬

‭Open House and Zoom Conference Times‬

‭Wednesday, Oct. 11th …‬‭ZOOM‬‭meeting  from 3:45 to 5:00 PM‬

‭Thursday, Oct. 12th …‬‭IN PERSON‬‭, room 204, from 2:00‬‭PM to 4:00 PM & 5:30 PM to 7:30PM‬

‭Monday, Oct. 16th …‬‭ZOOM‬‭meeting from 3:45 to 5:00‬‭PM‬

‭Wednesday, Oct. 18th …‬‭IN PERSON‬‭, room 204 , from 3:45 to 5:00 PM‬

‭*If you select a ZOOM meeting time, please use the following  link:‬
‭Join Zoom Meeting‬
‭https://dvusd-org.zoom.us/j/5554699351‬
‭Meeting ID: 555 469 9351‬

‭If you require a time outside of these options, please email your child’s homeroom teacher. We‬
‭will be happy to schedule with you individually.‬

‭Report cards will be handed out during open-house conferences or sent home on Friday,‬
‭October 13th.‬

‭Thank you!‬
‭The 6th Grade Team‬

‭John.Marano@dvusd.org‬‭(science/social studies)‬
‭Renee.Schuch@dvusd.org‬‭(‬‭math)‬
‭Jennifer.Stutesman@dvusd.org‬‭(ELA)‬
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